
 

MID-SEASON FIELD CROP 
SCOUTING CLINIC 
On Wednesday afternoon, July 17th, the Southampton County 

Extension Office is hosting a mid-season field crop scouting clinic 

at Flaggy Run Farms in Courtland. Snacks and refreshments will be 

provided to participants for no charge during the program. This will 

be a relaxed event, held outside, weather permitting. We will meet 

at the shop and head to the field from there. 

Dr. Sally Taylor, Extension Crop Entomologist, will talk with us 

about insect management in a variety of row crops, demonstrate 

proper scouting techniques, and also speak to what they’ve 

observed so far this season through their scouting efforts. 

Please RSVP by July 16th by calling the Extension office at (757)653-

2572 to let us know you’re coming. We ask that you respond so that 

we will have enough refreshments for everyone. 

If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services or other accommodations to 

participate in this activity, please contact the Southampton Office at (757)653-2572 during business hours of 8 

a.m. to 5 p.m. to discuss accommodations at least 3 days prior to the event. *TDD number is: (800)828-1120. 

 

 

 

WHEN:                 

JULY 17, 2019 

 

 

 
 

WHERE:          

FLAGGY RUN FARMS 
28531 FLAGGY RUN RD.                 
COURTLAND, VA 23837   

 

TIME:                    

3:00 – 5:00 PM 

SNACKS & DRINKS 

PROVIDED 

 

TO REGISTER:     

CALL           

(757)653-2572 

 

RSVP BY:            

JULY 16, 2019 

 

SOUTHAMPTON 

COUNTY EXTENSION 

OFFICE 

21300 Plank Rd. 
Courtland, VA 23837 

Like us on Facebook! 
Southampton County Office 

of Virginia Cooperative 
Extension 

 

 

 

Virginia Cooperative Extension programs and employment are open to all, regardless of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, gender expression, national 
origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, veteran status, or any other basis protected by law. An equal opportunity/affirmative 

action employer. Issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University, Virginia State University, and the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture cooperating. Edwin J. Jones, Director, Virginia Cooperative Extension, Virginia Tech, Blacksburg; M. Ray McKinnie, Administrator, 1890 

Extension Program, Virginia State University, Petersburg. 


